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Tammy Hodgman

From: Benjamin T. McCall <bmccall@dwmlaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 3, 2025 11:44 AM

To: Barry A. Tibbetts; Robert J. Burns

Cc: Stephen J. Puleo; Jon G. Rioux; Amanda L. Lessard; Tammy Hodgman

Subject: Chapter 101 - Final Revised Draft

Attachments: 2025.07.03 Edits to Chapter 101, Growth Management.docx

External sender <bmccall@dwmlaw.com>  

Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.  

Barry and Bob – 

 

For Tuesday’s Council meeting, attached is the final revised draft of Chapter 101. From the last version, 

I’ve changed the a"ordable housing growth permits to coming out of the annual allocation instead of the 

reserve pool. I would propose that these amendments become e"ective January 1, 2026, but that will 

certainly need to be discussed with the Council.  

 

If anything else needs to be changed before Tuesday, please let me know.  

 

Thanks, 

Ben 

 

Benjamin T. McCall 
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The information transmitted herein is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 

material.  Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of any privilege, including, without limitation, the attorney-client privilege if applicable.  Any review, 

retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 

prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the e-mail and any attachments from any computer. 
  

     


